
Notice of Pre-Defense Rescheduling 
 

This is to inform that the pre-defense originally scheduled for 21 June 2025 has been 
rescheduled to 25 June 2025 (Wednesday). The pre-defense presentations will begin at 
10:00 AM in Room 1020. All students are advised to be present in the department by 
9:30 AM. 

It is crucial to note that students from Batch 18 to Batch 29, who have registered for 
Phase 2 but have not yet completed their final defense, must consider this pre-defense 
as their last opportunity to participate in the final defense without re-registration upon 
payment. Failure to appear before the pre-defense board and obtain approval for the 
final defense will require students in the mentioned batches to re-register for Phase 2, 
subject to full payment of applicable fees as required for new Phase 2 registrants. 

Following items are mandatory for all students to bring during pre-defense: 

1. Official mark sheet (must be brought) 
2. Project progress must be demonstrated at a satisfactory level (90%) 
3. Final project report must be demonstrated at a satisfactory level (90%) 
4. Meeting (with Supervisor) evidence form must be brought with the proof of 

required number of meetings 

Students are expected to be aware of the following factors: 

● Fill up the following Google Form is must (Deadline: 10.00 AM, 21 June 2025): 
https://forms.gle/J6whx2ZQXFeuPb2L6 

● Students must come formally with student id 
● Students will perform the presentation in English with the help of PowerPoint 

slide 
● Maintaining time is extremely important 
● No makeup date will be scheduled 

[*** Failure to attend the pre-defense will automatically disqualify a student from 
participating in the final defense. *** Students who have already filled out the above 

Google Form do not need to submit it again.] 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Mr. Md. Salah Uddin 

Assistant Professor  & Head 
Department of Multimedia and Creative Technology 

Daffodil International University 


